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Lynne Baldwin

From: Archaeologydc - E&E <Archaeologydc@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 January 2025 14:14

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 24/03379/DISC

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The applicant has submitted an approved addendum to the approved written scheme of 
investigation. Condition 33 asks for the programme of archaeological investigation to be carried out, 
and so for the discharge of this condition (full or partial), we would require the submission of a Post-
excavation Assessment detailing the fieldwork which has been carried out. We would not 
recommend partial discharge of condition 33 at this stage, however, can confirm that the 
archaeological field work in Areas 1 and 3 has been completed and can be handed back to the 
developer. A PXA is still required for these areas, however. 

Kind regards, 

Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services

From: CDC Development Management
Sent: 24 December 2024 11:05
To: Archaeologydc - E&E
Subject: Planning notification for application reference: 24/03379/DISC

Please see the attached letter for details. Regards Development Management Cherwell District 
Council Direct Dial 01295 227006 planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk Find us on 
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may 
not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. For information about how Oxfordshire County Council 
manages your personal information please see our Privacy Notice.


